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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter – 2nd February 2018
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for super ‘Having a go!’  Well done to the following children:

Reception: Lucy Lawrence   Year 1: Lyla Small   Year 2: James Hall    Year 3: Finlay Gray 
     
Year 4: Sara Khaliq

Year 5: Mia Mason

Year 6: Max Petherick
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 6 for best attendance this week! 
*Girls Football Success* 

We are super proud of our Year 5/6 girl’s football team who won the U11 Gateshead FC schools tournament on Thursday! Their attitude and commitment was amazing and we are all ready and very excited for the next round of competitions! Well done girls. 

Children’s Mental Health Week 5th – 11th February

We will be marking this event with a special assembly focussing on celebrating our own uniqueness. You can get involved too using these top tips for parents: 

· Point out your children’s positive qualities determination, courage, kindness – help them to notice what makes them unique.

· Have a chat about the strengths, qualities and interests within your family over dinner, in the car or when you are playing together… it can be fun to notice how we are all different from each other!

· Celebrate your efforts with your children Whether you go for a run, get promoted at work or cook a great meal, sharing your achievements, no matter how big or small, will help your children to recognise their own.

NSPCC free online safety workshop for parents and carers

We would like to invite all parents, carers or family members to a free online safety workshop at Portobello Primary at 2.15pm on Thursday 1st March. The content covered in the workshop is aimed at adults and delivered by O2 NSPCC representatives. Parents with children are advised to arrange childcare if possible.

The hour-long workshop will help parents, carers and other adults understand their child’s online world, build confidence to have those important conversations that can help keep children safe online and help you know where to go for help and advice. Book your place with Mrs Huntley.

Year 1 – Year 3 parents and carers Maths workshops – run by Gateshead Family Learning Team

Would you like some tips on how your child will learn maths in school?

Would you like to be able to help with their home-learning?

Would you like fun games and resources to use at home with your family?

Then come along to our 5 week Maths course at Portobello Primary School.

Course start date – Thursday 22nd February Time – 1:15-3:15 pm

Change of day next week!!! 

500 Reps Challenge and Netball club will be on Thursday after school next week due to Film Club.

Parents Evening consultations
Advance notice that our parents evening meetings will take place on the week beginning the 5th March.  Bookings will be available after the half term holiday. 
Important Dates 

Tuesday 6th February – SAFER INTERNET DAY

Wednesday 7th pm Year 2 to Dynamix

Wednesday 7 February – Film Night
Half Term Monday 12 February until Friday 16 February – school closed
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